
COVID-19 protocol 
 
Our concern for you is top priority. It goes without saying that we adhere 
to applicable health regulations and follow specific instructions related to 
our profession. That is why we use a COVID-19 protocol. 
This means that we - and our guests too - adhere to the basic rules, such 
as wearing a mask, washing and sanitizing hands regularly and keeping 
a distance of 1.5 meters. In addition to the regular cleaning activities, we 
perform extra disinfection of (bath) rooms and common areas and air the 
areas several times a day. 
 
We use temporarily modified cancellation conditions. If you are unable to 
travel to Le Villard due to travel restrictions imposed by your government 
or the French authorities, you can reschedule your stay to another date 
at no cost. 


